FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

August 26, 2014

SONIA E DIXON
227 NW 107TH AVENUE SO0EES T4 1905
PEMBROKE PINES, FL 33026 087 EEr T 08— b5 . P55, 50

SUBJECT: WARRI INTERNATIONAL INC.
Ref. Number: P96000018670

This letter is to advise you that as of August 26, 2014 the 2014 A/R for WARRI
INTERNATIONAL INC. has/have been reactivated.

We received a check for Debit Memo #10369-H as a reptacement check for the
one that was returned by your bank.

If further information is needed, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Garry Leonard
Division of Corporations Letter Number: 814A00018304
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